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February Report 
 
Hours (11.5 hours):  
General Faculties Council Meeting: 2 hours 
Calm Cafe: 4.5 hours 
GA Meeting: 1 hour 
EUS Activities (as ULSU rep): 4 hours 
 
General Faculties Council:  
I was excited to attend my first GFC meeting this month. I found the meeting very informative 
and learned many things about how the university is progressing moving forward. I especially 
appreciated during this meeting how they were looking for student input on some topics. I look 
forward to the next meeting. 
 
Calm Cafe: 
I assisted with the Calm Cafe during Mental Health Week on two occasions. It was great to see 
the engagement with this event, even if it was for the free food and drinks. I also noticed that 
some students just liked having a place to sit down and work. One group even got a bit sad 
when I had to pack up on Friday and they suggested we have board games available weekly! 
 
General Assembly Meeting:  
I attended my second GA meeting as a voting member. It was a very informational meeting, 
especially pertaining to the UPass, and I appreciate the work that has been put in for this to be 
presented to the students.  
 
EUS Activities: 
As the ULSU rep on EUS, I completed 3 official office hours. I also attended executive meetings 
and one GA meeting. The EUS has conducted their elections for the Fall 2018 semester and we 
are excited to begin with transition and training. Our Pre-Ed Event is scheduled for Tuesday 
March 20th in the Zoo, focusing on more information about the faculty and assistance with 
applying to the faculty (along with Trivia and Food).  
 
I look forward to the upcoming month of March and to be further involved in ULSU activities 
(including my first Club Council). Should you have any questions regarding my report, or 
anything pertaining to the Faculty of Education, please do not hesitate to contact me.  
 
Thank you, 
Mikayla Kwan 
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